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From: Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal <barbara.byrne@noaa.gov>


Sent: Thursday, November 29, 2018 4:34 PM


To: Howard.Brown


Cc: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal; Cathy Marcinkevage; Evan Sawyer - NOAA Affiliate; Sarah


Gallagher - NOAA Federal; J. Stuart


Subject: Re: Next steps


2009 RPA_2018 draft PA_DETAILED comparison


Howard, Sarah and Evan (thanks!) put together a detailed comparison of Shasta ops and Clear Creek ops in this


document on the google drive: 2009 RPA_2018 draft PA_DETAILED comparison. I started to try to put


together a higher-level doc but it trended towards the high-level PA comments we already put together. Will try


to create an "intermediate level of detail" comparison table as well as fill in the detailed table for internal use.


Feedback/suggestions welcome from all.


On Thu, Nov 29, 2018 at 8:16 AM Howard Brown - NOAA Federal <howard.brown@noaa.gov> wrote:


Garwin and Barb,


Thanks for all of your work preparing for the tiger team meeting


yesterday. Looking ahead, we need to do some prep for our small group


meetings. This is where I think we need to pull together a


side-by-side analysis of what is in the PA and what was in our RPA for


the critical items that are likely to be most challenging for us. Can


you get that together today? I’m thinking that we need Shasta, OMR,


I:E and HORB/Georgiana. I am also thinking that Barb should go with


Jeff to the Friday meeting with Reclamation.


Meanwhile I am going to try and get something on Maria’s calendar to


prep for the Tuesday Shasta session.


Thanks again!


Howard


Sent from my iPhone


--

Barb Byrne

Fish Biologist

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


Office: 916-930-5612

barbara.byrne@noaa.gov


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814
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Find us online


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov

